
When students open the ATAR portal they will 
see the Registration/Login page to sign up. 

Once they set up their account, they can then 
go back at anytime as an existing account 
holder. 

When they sign up initially, they need to enter 
their personal email address (not their school 
one) and a password. They are then sent a 
confirmation email.

Students who are applying interstate also need 
to set up an ATAR account. This provides us 
with consent to share their ATAR with interstate 
TACs. 



Students are sent the confirmation email that 
includes a registration code. 

They are to enter this six-digit code to 
complete their registration. 



Students will then need to enter their details. 

Once they click Complete Registration, the system will match 
the details with the QCAA candidate information.

Consent wording has changed:  

Optional consent (please tick the box if you do not consent)
I do not consent to my ATAR or ATAR eligibility as

determined by QTAC being shared with the school I attended 
in Year 12.

Students will also need to check the box to indicate they have 
read and understood the Terms of Service. 

If there is an error made, the system will provide the reason 
for the error, and the student can re-enter their details and try 
again. 



Once the registration is complete, the 
Dashboard shows the student’s relevant 
personal information.

They can also see the data that is held 
for them, with confirmation from QCAA. 

There is a function to enable students to 
change or update their details by 
lodging a request for assistance. 



Eligible students will have the provision 
to print an ATAR Certificate once 
ATARs are released.


